
Timothy Clark 

From: Catherine & Erik [cark1@worldnet.att.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 10:32 AM
To: Timothy Clark
Subject: BOF Brent Johnson appointment
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4/8/2009

To: House Fisheries Special Committee 
      Representative Bryce Edgmon, Chair 
      Attn: Timothy Clark 
  
From: Catherine Cassidy 
             PO Box 599 
             Kasilof, AK 99610 
            (907)262-6189 
  
  
I am writing in support of Brent Johnson's nomination to the Board of Fish. I have seen Brent in action on the 
Kenai Peninsula Borough's Planning Commission and I have worked with Brent on the Board of Directors of the 
Kasilof Regional Historical Association for several years.  
  
Brent is very good at problem-solving. He is quick to grasp the big picture on issues and process the 
consequences of various actions. Along with a positive approach in general, Brent is skilled at seeking common 
ground and consensus in a group. He would be an unqualified asset to the Board and I strongly encourage his 
confirmation. 
  


